
Fort Bend County Sheriff’s Office 
 

Request for Laying of Cornerstone and Holding Public Ceremony 
 

Sheriff Eric Fagan respectfully requests that a marble or granite cornerstone, 16” X 16” X 2” be 
laid upon the northeast façade of the Fort Bend County Sheriff’s Office Public Safety Annex building, 
6603 Flewellen Way and FM 1093.  
 

Freemasons have a heritage of building cathedrals and other public structures and have 
performed ceremonies upon the laying of cornerstones to new buildings. Sheriff Fagan requests that a 
cornerstone be placed on the Public Safety Annex building with the inscription “leveled by the Grand 
Lodge of Texas A F & A M,” and that a public ceremony be held in January to commemorate this 
leveling. The ceremony would be chaired by Morton Lodge No. 72.   

 
Cornerstones symbolize sturdiness, morality, and truth. “Cornerstones have been part of the 

construction or dedication of many federal buildings and seats of state government since the beginning 
of our country,” and it would be fitting to erect such a cornerstone at the Public Safety Annex building. 

 
 

  
 
For additional information, please contact Assistant Chief Deputy Manuel Zamora, at 281.341.4616. 


